
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font.  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 19th May 2013 

We extend a very warm welcome to all to our worship today! 
Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
*************************************************************************************************************** 

Services and events for the coming week  

19 May Today Pentecost 
     

8am Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion  Sedgeberrow 
10am All Age Worship Hampton 
2pm Baptism Service for Hampton 
 Zac Robert Spencer 
 

21 Tuesday 
9am St Andrew’s Tots Hampton 
6.45pm St Andrew’s Prayer Group Hampton 
 

22 Wednesday  
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
 

23 Thursday 
10am Coffee Morning Sedgeberrow 
7.30pm Admission of Pershore Abbey 
 Churchwardens   
 

Next Week  

26 May  Trinity Sunday 
 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Eucharist Hampton 
11am All Age Worship Sedgeberrow 
11.15 All Age Worship Hinton 

 
 

 
In the Benefice we include in our prayers 
 

Baptism... 
For Zac Robert Spencer who us to be baptised 
today and Joseph Glen Haines was baptised last 
Sunday together with the parents and godparents.. 
 

Those who are ill... 
For Dave Beasley, David Canning, Pamela Collins, 
Win Clifford, Audrey Davies, Pam Eustace,  
Monica Garston, Harry Green, Gordon Grove, 
Evelyn Hewitt,  Girlie Humphries, Sue Jones, 
Clifford Lewis, Joanne Painter, Iris Pinkstone,  
Jenny Perkins, Graham Quiney, Rosie Rencher, 
Alan Roberts, Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, 
Joan Simpson, Pat Smith, Matthew Springett and 
Mabel Thompson. 
 

Those who have died... 
Beryl Lord, David Jennings, Edwin Fred George and 
Barbara Joyce Marson together those who mourn. 

 
 

NOTICES 
 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 

As part of our support for the Homeless in 
Evesham, donation boxes are in Hampton and 
Sedgeberrow churches for your gifts, to support 

the work of Caring Hands.  
 
 

COFFEE MORNING AT HINTON  
Coffee morning in St Peter’s church 

Tuesday 28th May, at 10.30am 
All are welcome 

 
CLIC SERGENT Fashion Show 

Ann Evans would like to thank all who 
supported by their presence and/or donated to 
the fashion show on May 11th in aid of CLIC 
Sergent Children's cancer Charity. A total of 

£750 was raised on this evening and this now 
brings the total raised mainly in Hampton since 

August 2012 to over £5,000. 
Ann says that there is no way to express just 

how grateful she is to all of you, but – 
THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU. 

 
 

 
 

This year’s CA Week may be over but 870 
million people are still in desperate need of 

food. This is a scandal that we must not allow to 
continue and together we can help some of the 

world’s poorest families get enough to eat.  

FOR GOOD 
If you have not already handed in your donation 

please give as generously as you can to 
support the work of Christian Aid and help 

eradicate need for good!  
Please bring your ‘Red’ envelopes to church  

on or before Sunday 1st June. 
On behalf of those in need - THANK YOU! 

 
 

Bite back at hunger 
Christian Aid 

 
 


